On January 30, Minister of Science and Education Emin Amrullayev met in an expanded format with a delegation led by Mahmut Ozer, Minister of National Education of the Republic of Turkey, who was on a visit to the Republic of Azerbaijan.
During the meeting, satisfaction was expressed with the joint activities of the two countries in the field of gegeneral and vocational education, including the exchange of teachers and students. This year, the importance of continuing joint activities in the direction of restructuring vocational education institutions in terms of their content and teaching in them was emphasized.
It should be noted that the delegation's visit will last until February 1.
AAs part of the visit; it is planned to visit the Baku State Vocational Education and Training Center for CuCulture and Crafts, the STEAM Innovation Center, the Baku European Lyceum, the Baku Turkish Anatolian Lyceum, and other educational institutions.